
   

 

 
                                               Miss Harrison     Miss Jessop         Miss Casey 

We would like to continue to invite you to our weekly Reading Cafés, which will be every 
Monday and Thursday 2:45-3:15pm. It has been wonderful to welcome many families each week. 
Our next Stay and Play session will be on Tuesday 21st May at 2:00pm. We look forward to you 

joining us at these events! 

 
 

 

 
 

• As the weather begins to get warmer, the children must bring a water bottle and sun hat to 
school each day. Also, please remember to apply sun cream to your child before school. They 
are welcome to bring a bottle of sun cream to school, with their name on, that we can 
reapply if necessary. This must not be Nivea sun cream if it contains almond oil (due to 
allergies of nuts).  

• As usual, our class page is regularly updated, so please check each week to share in our 
achievements, see what we have been learning about in school and find out ways that you 
can support learning at home! 

https://www.crossgatesprimary.co.uk/nursery-4/  

 

  

 
Each half term, we will continue to be reading 5 key texts – This half term, our ‘Favourite 5’ 

books are:  
 

Lullabyhullaballoo 
Don’t Put Your Finger in the Jelly, Nelly! 

The Mixed Up Chameleon 
My Granny went to Market 

Not Now Bernard 
 

You can listen to Miss Harrison and Miss Jessop read these stories on our virtual library.  
https://www.crossgatesprimary.co.uk/summer-1-3/  

 
 
 
Next half term, we are going to be thinking about how the world is changing, including the 
weather and the seasons. Last term, the children loved spotting signs of Spring and  
making observations during walks around our school grounds. During the summer term  
we spend a lot of time in the garden, preparing and planting flowers and vegetables for  
our growing projects. If you are able to donate bags of compost, plant pots or seeds we 
would be so very grateful. The children are always so enthusiastic about growing in the 
garden, and we really want to embrace their excitement and make the most  
of the hands-on learning opportunities. 
 

Also, we would welcome any donations of kitchen roll tubes (not toilet rolls). We have an 
activity planned linked to our Talk for Writing story, We’re Going on a Bear Hunt. 
Thank you in advance for your support.  

 
 
 
 

As well as thinking how the world is changing, we will be thinking about how the children 
are changing and growing. To aid discussions, please can you upload a photo, to Tapestry, 

of your child as a baby. Also, any photos of special memories, such as birthdays, holidays or 
special milestones, would be much appreciated. 

We are sure the children will enjoy sharing these with their friends and will really inspire lots 
of conversation! 

 

https://www.crossgatesprimary.co.uk/nursery-4/
https://www.crossgatesprimary.co.uk/summer-1-3/

